
Preschool to
Kindergarten

Transition



Final Parent /Teacher
Conference



February / March
Your child’s teacher will invite you to Spring Conferences and begin

to discuss the transition to Kindergarten including district

enrollment information, skills your child may need to work on, and

information about your child’s growth and development. This is a

great time to ask questions and engage in conversations about how

home and school can partner to help in the success of your student. 



Students receiving Special
Education Services



Transition IEP - Spring 
A meeting will be held with the IEP team including the family, MCCESC

preschool team, and district of residence.  The team will determine

what goals are appropriate and what supports will be required for your

child as they transition to Kindergarten.  Your child may receive a

reevaluation for services at this time as well with appropriate family

consent.  



Looking ahead



Enrolling in Kindergarten - Spring
Information regarding Kindergarten Screening and

Enrollment will be posted on each district’s website. You
will need to enroll your child and they will attend a

screening with the district.  For questions, contact Tracey
Wilson or Elyzabeth Johnson at the MCCESC Preschool

Office



 May / June
Your child’s program may have an in-class celebration, graduation

ceremony, or other event to commemorate the transition to

Kindergarten!  Remind your child that this is an exciting time and

that they should be proud of all of the growth and progress they

have made in their time at preschool.  



THANK YOU FOR
TRUSING US WITH YOUR

CHILD’S START IN
EDUCATION!


